
 

More than four decades ago, our founder, Margot Gayle, took a stand for our city’s Victorian culture 
and architecture. “Why not let people in the future enjoy some of the things we thought 
were extremely fine?” she said in an interview with the New York Times. Since then, the 
Victorian Society New York has been championing the preservation and appreciation of our city’s 
19th- and early 20th-century heritage.  

Contributions to the Annual Fund help the VSNY present free lectures and support its educational 
initiative in collaboration with the LAB School in Chelsea. Your support today also helps the 
Chapter recognize local preservation advocacy programs, restoration projects, publications and 
museum exhibitions through its annual awards program.  

 

ANNUAL FUND DONATION FORM 
  YES! Let future generations enjoy some of the things we believe to be extremely fine! 
Please complete this donation form and send it with your check to: The Victorian Society New York,  232 East 
11th Street, New York, NY 10003. Contributions are tax deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law.  
VSNY is a non‐profit 501(c)(3) organization.  

CHOOSE YOUR DONATION LEVEL 

  $1,000 

 
  $500 
 

  $250 
 

  $100 
 
  $50 
 
  $25 
 
  OTHER $ __________________ 
 

  MY CHECK PAYABLE TO THE METROPOLITAN CHAPTER, VSA ENCLOSED.   

CHECK #_______________  

TODAY’S DATE __________  

 

YOUR INFORMATION   

 MR.      MS.      MRS.      MISS     DR. 

 I WISH TO REMAIN ANONYMOUS 
 
NAME(S)_____________________________________________________________ 
(INCLUDE FIRST AND LAST NAME OF ADDITIONAL MEMBER IF PURCHASING DUAL AND ABOVE) 

ADDRESS ____________________________________________________________ 

CITY _______________________________STATE___________ ZIP _____________ 

EMAIL _____________________________PHONE ___________________________ 

THANK YOU!  

 

	
  
 
232 East 11th 
Street 
New York, NY 
10003 
212.886.3742 

vicsocny.org 
 
 
Follow us 
@VicSocietyNY 
 
Like us on 
Facebook 
VictorianSocietyNY 
 
Find us on 
Google+ 
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